I was a guest speaker at the Spring meeting of the Public Contracting and State + Local Government Divisions of the American Bar Association (“ABA”) in Detroit, MI. on April 20, 2018.  The ABA will reimburse me for my hotel expenses.  The meeting was at the Westin Book Cadillac Hotel. My presentation was on State and Local “Pay-to-Play” laws.
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